
Today is the first official day of Fall, so it is a good 
time to think again about  the Season of Creation. 
Today could be considered the halfway point in 
this special time. Since yesterday, September 21, 
was the International Day of Peace, perhaps this is 
a good time to think about making peace with our 
earth. As we witness the destruction caused by the 

wild fires and the hurricanes, let us ask our God to 
have mercy on us and to show us how we can   
better care for  creation in these times.  
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